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Suvarnabhumi International Airport (Bangkok) in cooperation with Uzbekistan
Airways congratulated passengers of flight HY532 Bangkok – Tashkent on the 33rd
anniversary of independence of the Republic of Uzbekistan!



The airport staff welcomed passengers in traditional skullcaps at the check-in
counters decorated with souvenirs and the flag of Uzbekistan. A surprise in the form
of a birthday cake was also prepared for the flight crew.






